
FINAL NOTICE 
 

In 2020, all Ontario units transferred to the new Nationwide unified banking platform. As part of the 
migration, Ontario Council was required to open a new RBC parent account. As this migration is now 
complete, Ontario Council will be closing the old RBC account September 30, 2022. The new unit 
banking numbers now began with “06”. Please destroy all deposit slips that do not begin with “06” 
immediately, as seen below. 

 

Failure to make deposits into the new account, may result in the loss of your funds. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please direct them to Finance Compliance Coordinator, Carolyn 
Lauchlan. She can be reached at lauchlanc@girlguides.ca or Tel:+1.833.433.0996 ext.1402. 


